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12 January 2023 
 
Dear Toby 
 
22/03098/TPO: Heathfield Heather Drive Sunningdale Ascot SL5 0HS  
Douglas Fir - fell. (014/1999/TPO) 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council considered this application at the Planning Committee on 10 January 2023 and has a 
concern about the proposed tree removal. 
 
 
 
 
 
This application is for the felling of a Douglas Fir tree (see 
diagram right), which is estimated to be 65 years old and 110 
foot high. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
The application states that the tree proposed for felling is a TPO tree which Sunningdale Parish Council believe to be 
of great amenity value. The Tree Report that has been uploaded to support this application recommends reducing the 
height of the tree by approximately 3m and the broken limbs removed, not to fell. 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council request that RBWM obtain professional tree advice to examine this in detail. 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council asks that until additional information is received, no decision is made on this application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Yvonne Jacklin  
Co-Chair of the Planning Committee 
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